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Coverage of Dengue Patients Immunized 
During Government Programs

Dengue patients admitted in government accredited hospitals and were 
previously immunized with Dengvaxia during a government program (school-
based or community-based) and who are not yet members of the National 
Health Insurance Program (NHIP), or patients without current coverage, shall 
be registered under the Point-of-Service (POS) Program to avail themselves of 
PhilHealth benefits. 

Those admitted in private hospitals may likewise be registered under POS subject 
to appropriate referral from Department of Health (DOH) or National government 
facilities, Rural Health Units (RHU) / Health Centers (HC) or DOH-retained hospitals.

A copy of the Immunization Record and/or Certificate of Immunization with 
patient identification number issued by the School, Rural Health Unit or Health 
Center shall be attached to the claim documents upon filing with PhilHealth.

Further inquiries pertaining to this advisory may be referred to our 24/7 Corporate 
Action Center Hotline (02) 441-7442 or through email: actioncenter@philhealth.gov.ph.
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